
 

 

 

 

January is a time for renewal - a fresh start.  It provides us an opportunity to better our 

lives.  We can start a new exercise routine to lose those unwanted holiday pounds (I know I ate 

my way through the entire winter break).  It could be a time for students to buckle down and 

reach their AR goals or earn better grades.  Anything is possible when you feel like you are given 

a new chance to succeed.   

 This is also a wondrous opportunity to revive your Faith in the Church.  A time to start 

new every single Sunday to take time to worship with your community.  The students at SPS are 

given many opportunities to worship together, but nothing is like going to Church with your 

family on the weekend.   

 We are also blessed with the start of Catholic School’s Week at the end of January.  This is 

a time to showcase the greatness of St. Paul School and the Catholic education that it provides.  I 

am asking that everyone involved with SPS to attend our kickoff to Catholic School’s Week Mass 

on Sunday, January 29, 2017 at 11:00 in St. Paul’s Church.  Come together as one to worship and 

thank all those that support St. Paul School - this is what community is all about.   

This is also a wonderful time of year to share your experiences with outsiders about the 

benefits of St. Paul School.  The best advertisement is your story.  Share and spread the word 

about St. Paul School. 

Happy New Year to one and all.  God Bless, Irish Pride, and Be Kind. 

      Mr. Lucas Parsons, 
Principal 

                                   JANUARY 2017 

SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

                                                PHONE 304-748-5225 

“BE KIND” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

If your child is late coming 

to school they need to stop 

in the main office and let us 

know they have arrived. 

LOST & FOUND 
 

There are many items  piling up in the main 
office!!! If your child has lost something, 
please make a point to stop in and check out 
the huge assortment in our lost and found 
box.  
 Also, please make sure to label your child’s 
belongings with their name. ie; backpack, 
lunch box, sweatshirts, water bottles etc, etc. 

SPREAD THE WORD!!!! 

ST PAUL SCHOOL OPEN 

ENROLLMENT 

Kindergarten, PreK- 3 and PreK-4 

January 24, 2017 

8:30-10:30 AM 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

1/10-Life Skills Class 7th & 8th grades 

1/11-All School mass-4th grade leads 

1/12-NetSmartz Program K-8th grade 

1/13-Report cards emailed 
          Deputy Phil Program K-3 
 
1/16-No School-Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

1/17-Life Skills Class 7th & 8th grades 

1/18-All School mass-8th grade leads 

1/24-Life Skills Class 7th & 8th grades 
          Open House for P3, P4 and K 8:30-10:30 
 
1/25-Rehearsal with Mrs. Schultz 

1/29-2/3-Catholic Schools Week (more info to follow) 

1/29-Catholic Schools Week Mass-everyone urged to  
          Attend 
 
1/31-Life Skills Class 7th & 8th grade 

2/1-All School Mass-led by 3rd grade  

 

 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be late or absent, please 

call the main office. It is important that we 

know if they are going to be late or will not be 

coming in at all when we do attendance.  

 


